“broadcasting good news to the Ozarks”

October 2, 1987

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West T78th

Overland Park, KS 66204
Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

This is to acknowledge and verify your reception
of KWFC as reported by you on July 16, 1987.

Reports from FM BCL's are always of interest to us
in our continuing operation.

I am enclosing a KWFC bumper sticker in case you
are collecting them.

Sincerely,
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Station Manager

KWFC stereo-fm « 50,000 watts » 89.1 mhz
p.o. box 5027 e springfield, mo 65801 e phone (417) 869-0891



